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Dear Mayor and Councillors. 
 
With reference to the Burnaby Now Newspaper link provided below. 
 
I would like to add that this has been a concern of mine for a number of years now.  
 
In my complex its very noisy and they have 2 blowers going at the same time. 
 
From the article below it seems that the decibel level is higher that it should be. But of course the workers 
ALWAYS wear ear mufflers, which is indicative of the noise. 
 
I believe something needs to be done about these machines. 
The Council needs to curb the noise pollution and the gas exhausts coming from the blowers. 
After all we are supposed to be going GREEN!! 
 
This issue needs to be resolved, the sooner the better for all. 
 
Regards 
 
Mike Bird 
 
 
https://www.burnabynow.com/local-news/opinion-time-for-burnaby-to-ban-these-noisy-polluting-
machines-3843558  
 


